
School Disco Tickets 

are available now!  

Tickets cost £2.50 per 

child and include 

entrance, a drink 

and popcorn! 

If you haven’t 

received the email 

with the Disco 

permission slip then 

please let the School 

Office know that you 

would like to receive 

information from 

FRIENDS and it can 

be sent out to you.   

This year we will be 

selling Glow Sticks/

LED Novelties on the 

night, they will be 

available for you to 

purchase for the 

children before they go into the Disco and prices will be confirmed 

before the event—keep an eye on our Facebook page and the 

FRIENDS Noticeboard! 

For info, the Reception children will be having their own little Disco on 

the Friday afternoon before the end of school and so won’t miss out! 

SCHOOL DISCO 

Email — friendsofmonkfieldpark@gmail.com  

mailto:friendsofmonkfieldpark@gmail.com


 

We are collecting empty branded printer 

cartridges for recycling  and also any   

foreign currency.  If you have any        

cartridges or coins that you would like to    

donate then please drop them off at the 

school office.  

PRINTER CARTRIDGES/FOREIGN CURRENCY 

    

FRIENDS is running a Second-

Hand Book Sale at the 

Scholastic Book Fair in March 

and we would love to take any 

unwanted books off your 

hands!   

We are looking for all types of 

books so if you have any that 

you would like to donate then 

please drop them off at the 

School Office.   

Thank you in advance for any 

donations! 

SECOND-HAND BOOK DONATIONS!! 

Email — friendsofmonkfieldpark@gmail.com  

mailto:friendsofmonkfieldpark@gmail.com


 

Thank you to everyone who 

has already signed up to help 

support Friends of Monkfield 

Park through easyfundraising this year. When you join easyfundraising 

you collect free donations every time you buy something online. With 

3551 retailers to choose from, it won’t cost you or the school a penny 

extra and we have raised £673.32 for the school to date.  Please sign 

up today using the following link and help us  raise even more!                                                       

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/

monkfieldparkprimaryschoolcambourne/  

EASYFUNDRAISING 

Do you have any costumes that 

you no longer need as your child 

has outgrown them or they were 

bought for WOW Days or Plays at 

the school and never used 

again?   

If you have any Costumes that you are happy to donate to FRIENDS 

then please hand them into the School Office.  We are currently 

looking for any Anglo Saxon costumes that could help people out for 

an upcoming WOW Day. Thank you in advance for any donations! 

COSTUMES WANTED! 

Email — friendsofmonkfieldpark@gmail.com  

mailto:friendsofmonkfieldpark@gmail.com



